Request from Kebab Van:

Dear Parish Councillor

I would like to write to you and make a humble request that i would like to leave my trailer park in the car park overnight. Its is due to the parking space hustle usually here in the parish council car park and also at the cherry park farm in the real estate Melbourne and moving it here and there for parking also takes much of my business time.

My trailer is a single axel trailer and whenever i am taking this from one place to another, most of the items inside the trailer gets miss place in the manoeuvring process.

Therefore, it is requested humbly to kindly allow me the parking space in the parish council car park to leave my trailer overnight.

I shall be very grateful to you for your this act of kindness.

The car park lease is available at : https://melbournparishcouncil.gov.uk/wp-content/uploads/2017/01/Car-Park-Lease-3-August-2010.pdf